

ALL SAINTS' CofE JUNIOR SCHOOL NELSON AVENUE • WARWICK • CV34 5LY

Telephone: (01926) 492991

Email: <u>admin3154@welearn365.com</u> www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Debi Cossins Associate Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Sutherland

12th February 2021

Dear parent/carer,

Following a local authority and Public Health briefing this week schools have been asked to inform parents that they should keep in touch with school regarding coronavirus infections over the half term break.

Any child who falls ill with any of the 3 main symptoms should still be tested over the break. This does mean self-isolation as a family until a negative result is received. It is imperative that we are able to inform other parents if a child falls ill with symptoms and needs to be tested. In terms of tracing we need to know if any child has symptoms and is being tested **ACROSS THIS COMING WEEKEND AND UP TO MIDNIGHT ON SUNDAY EVENING (14th February)**. School leaders have been asked by the government to be available to assist with tracing contacts during half term.

Please text the Federation Covid phone 07732 387372 with any new symptoms or positive results. We will contact you via email should there be any need for your child to isolate.

May I take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support this term and wish all of you a safe and happy half term.

Debi Cossins

Executive Headteacher



EMSCOTE INFANT SCHOOL ALL SAINTS ROAD · WARWICK · CV34 5NH

Telephone: (01926) 491433 Email: <u>admin2332@welearn365.com</u> www.allsaintsemscotefederation.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Debi Cossins Associate Headteacher: Mr Jon Queralt















